April 24, 2020

Sharon Stief, MFCEP
Chief Deputy
Manatee County Elections

Ms, Stief,

Per your emailed request, please accept this letter as my formal request to switch my
candidacy for the Manatee County Commission from District 1 to the at-large District 7
seat in 2020. If you have any questions regarding this request, please do not hesitate to
contact me at any time. Thank you.

Sincerely,

S
Geo Kruse

Candidate, Manatee County Commission District 7
votekruse@gmail.com
941.321.6393






